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Congratulations 1o the Graduating
Class of 2025 as they celebrate
their accomplishments this
Friday, May 2!

Roc Amell B[azquez
Karin Baile
Emilia Bandlclz

Breanna C[ikfton
Caleb Harker
Ainsley Harriott
Mike Lwugi

Nevaeh MacKinnon

Ryc[er Poulin
Paige Rast
Axel Safranﬁa
Natalee Smytﬁ
Shawn Smytﬁ
Rub Symnza
Ash ey Watson

The stafl'f’ will be serving breakfast to the
class on Friday morning at 8:00 a.m.
The eceremony is open (o the public

at 7:00 p.m.

Thank you to everyone who
supported the recent Scholastic
Book Fair. With your support, we

are able to purchase
$1000 in free books and resources
for our Library!

SABRE ATHLETICS
Jr/SrTrack & Field practices will run
every Monday, from 3:30-5:00 p.m.
Outdoor practices will be held at
Patton Park, so athletes are asked to
dress for the weather.

Grades 2 & 3 Field
Trip to the Helen
~ Schuler Nature Centre
: and
Ukranian cultural
presentation
ot the Yates
Theatre!

Families are invited to attend the
Patton Park Spring Society Meeting
on Thursday, May 8, in Mrs. Rast’s

Room. The Society is responsible for
the beautification and upgrades of
the Park. Bring your ideas on what
you would like to see in the Park!
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Livingstone Range

SCHOOL DIVISION

April 29, 2025
Community Engagement Session for Livingstone School Capital Project

Livingstone School in Lundbreck is the Board of Trustees' next priority capital project. On
March 14, 2025 the Alberta Government approved Pre-Planning funding to support the
early identification of future capital needs. This preparatory work includes community and
stakeholder engagements to seek feedback that will support future planning and the
determination of what options are available.

Parents and community members from Lundbreck, Cowley, and the Livingstone School
attendance boundary are invited to provide feedback about the future of Livingstone
School. As part of the Pre-Planning Funding phase, Livingstone Range School Division seeks
community perspectives and input about future programming, potential partnerships, and
what alternatives may be available (ie. modernization/replacement school).

Tuesday, June 17, 2025
6:30-8:00pm
Livingstone School, 215 Robinson Ave, Lundbreck

Students will have an opportunity to share their ideas at school on June 17. Information
gathered from the daytime student session and the evening community session will be
used in a future value scoping of the Pre-Planning Funding phase.

For more information visit www.lrsd.ca/livingstone.




